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Presentation by Chris Castro, City of Orlando Sustainability Director, on City of 

Orlando’s Journey to 100% Renewable Goal 

The Keep Winter Park Beautiful & Sustainable Advisory Board and Utilities Advisory 

Board will conduct a special work session for a presentation by Chris Castro, City 

of Orlando’s Sustainability Director, on the City of Orlando’s Journey to 100% 

Renewable. This work session is scheduled for August 3 at 12:00 p.m. in the 

Beary Room at the Public Safety Complex. 

The meeting is scheduled for 1 hour and 30 minutes. 

NO PUBLIC INPUT WILL BE TAKEN AT THIS MEETING. 
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